
From the Principal

Dear Parents,
A hearty, warm welcome to all
families, especially to the 26 new
families coming to SJB for the first
time.  We are a friendly group and if
you ask, someone will be able to
assist you with whatever you need.
       A big thank you to our PTC board
for setting up the gym and having
everything ready for Back to School
night last Thursday. - Great Job!
Thank you to our teachers who have
put in time and a whole lot of care
to welcome the students on
Wednesday. Aug. 13  our first day!th

St. John Bosco School



SummerCampus Upgrades

We have purchased and are installing flip
locks for the classrooms and CDC doors.
This is for extra security during a lock
down emergency.  Mr. Leo has given
volunteer installation service.  Thank you
for looking after St. John Bosco School.
The school hallways have been painted.
A big shout out to the Knights of
Columbus for their volunteer hours for
this project. We are finishing painting the
exterior doors of the school as well. 
In addition, AC units have been
inspected and are up to speed.

Educational Savings Accounts
All families will be eligible to apply for
the Educational Savings Accounts which
Governor Abbot signed into law .  For the
2026-2027 school year, most families will
be eligible for a $10,000 allotment per
child, if  selected by lottery.  More
details will be coming in September.
Don’t miss the next PTC meeting.



COMMUNICATIONSCOMMUNICATIONS

Schedule for the Week of 8/11

Aug 13   First day of Schoolth

Lunch will be served.
Dismissal 12:30 PM

Aug 14  and 15  full daysth th

Dismissal 3:15 PM

August 15  School Mass - Formal uniform.th

Uniforms:  Aug 13, 14 and 17 to 22 students
are to wear daily school uniforms.  August
15  formal uniform for Mass.th

Week of 8/25

Auxiliary classes begin= (art, music, PE,
etc.)
Students begin wearing PE uniforms on PE
days.



Grade Link
Grade  Link is the main means of
communication for the school office and
faculty.  Please review your Family Page
everyday for announcements and
upcoming events.

St. John Bosco Mission
Statement

The mission of St. John Bosco Catholic
School is to educate youth holistically, with a
major emphasis on academics, spirituality,
and the Gospel values, in the Salesian
tradition of “Reason, Religion, and Loving
Kindness.

We are starting a contest between
parents and students.  Those parents
who have memorized the school mission
statement by August 25  - which will be
verified by your children - will win a
student free dress day on August 27 . 

th

th

Parents on your marks, get set, start
memorizing!



Upcoming Events

Please consult the annual school
calendar on Grade Link for other
upcoming events in August and
September.

As mentioned during the PTC meeting on
August 7 , I will be attending a Salesian
Sisters international meeting the week of
August 11 .  Sr. Sandra, our school CEO,
will be present at school during my
absence.

th

th


